
Carl will share what parents/guardians should look out for and 
how to be proactive in their children’s use of technology.

Colleen will discuss legal issues surrounding technology use

There will be a chance for questions 7:30 to 8pm

To register contact Chad at (920) 421-3146
or email partnershipfel@gmail.com

by March 15, 2020

online 
safety &  
technology 

Presented by 
Special Agent Carl Waterstreet from the State of Wisconsin Dept. of Justice 

and Door County District Attorney Colleen Nordin.

Use in Door County

Tuesday,  March 17th, 2020  •  6:00 p.m. - 8 p.m.
Sturgeon Bay Library

107 S. 4th Avenue, Sturgeon Bay

Presentation for any parent/guardian of children ages 8-18
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